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DART Institutes Additional Safety Measures to Ensure Social Distancing 
on Buses to Further Protect Customers and Bus Operators 

 

Starting Thursday, April 2, DART will limit the number of passengers allowed on each bus at any given time, based on 
bus seating capacity.  Passenger boardings will be through the rear door with fares waived.  Riders needing boarding 
assistance will be allowed to continue boarding through the front door. 
 
In order to accommodate riders, DART will operate additional timing buses, as well as have additional operators on 
standby.  
 

If you are feeling sick, please do not visit public facilities and avoid public transportation. For more information on the 
state's response to the Coronavirus, visit de.gov/coronavirus. 

 

The Delaware Transit Corporation, a subsidiary of the Delaware Department of Transportation (DelDOT), operates DART First State.  For more 

information, please visit www.DartFirstState.com or call 1-800-652-DART.  Real-Time Bus Information and DART Pass, the mobile fare payment 

option, are both available on the free DART Transit App (iOS and Android).   
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